
CALAVERAS UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Growing Together Preschool 

HIRING SUBSTITUTES! 

Our program is looking for qualified 

substitutes, with a heart for young children to  

help them develop a love for learning. 

Do you: 

 enjoy interacting with young children? 

 possess 6 or more child development units? 

 want to gain experience working in an early childhood program 

setting? 

Interested? 

Please contact: 

Alissa Bain, 209-754-2318, Child Development Department 

Kristie Masselas, 209-754-2304, Personnel Department 

 

 

                                                                        

 


